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Juletta Ellis, Principal
Report to Board of Education

June 2018
Year-End Enroliment: Yearly Attendance:
6th Grade: 88 6th Grade: 95.32%
7th Grade: 114 7th Grade: 94.71%
8th Grade: 85 8th Grade: 94.80%
Total: 286 Total: 94.94%

The PJHS 5K was held on Tuesday, May 22nd. Many students and teachers
ran the race. Overall male winner was Brayden Cordero and the female
winner was Kirsten Cravens with the times of 20:25 and 23:03 respectively.
The race was a culmination of the 5K PBL class taught by Mrs. Dameris and
Mrs. Hilbert.

The 8th Grade Promotion
Ceremony was held on Thursday,
May 24th. Students were presented with awards from the PJHS staff members.
Students Grace Harmston and Lizzie Schafer were chose to give opening and
closing remarks at the ceremony.

Sixth and seventh grade students were recognized at Honors Day on Friday,

May 25th. PJHS staff members gave out various awards in recognition of
academic success.

Work has begun on PJHS!

Upcoming: Registration on 8/1, 6th Grade Orientation on 8/14, Open House on 8/23, Screenagers Community Viewing
9/13



